
 

SELECTMEN’S MEETING – December 3, 2012 
 

Present:    John Strasser, Dick Bielefield, Margo Connors                 

     Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:     Chief David Wentworth       

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

CHIEF WENTWORTH updated the board on his current work schedule. 

 

The board reviewed and signed checks for election workers and the fire department. 

 

The Selectboard will not meet on December 24
th

 and December 31
st
.  The board will 

meet on December 27
th

 at 2:00 PM. 

 

The Town Offices will be closed on December 25, 2012 and January 1, 2013. 

 

The board would like to have Attorney Waugh come up and present his Legislative 

Update after the first of the year. 

 

The board reviewed the new town mapping pattern as submitted by Cartographic 

Associates. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of November 26, 2012, 

seconded by MR. STRASSER.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business and no appointments before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a 

motion to adjourn; seconded by MS. CONNORS the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM.  

The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday, December 10, 2012 at the 

Carolina Crapo Building at 6:00PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


